
 

 

 

 

Halls Creek to Kununurra Bridges Project 

ROADWORKS UPDATE 

MARCH 2024 

OFFICIAL 

Works recommencing on the Halls Creek to Kununurra Bridges Project from mid March 2024 

Works to complete the Tickalara Creek and Frog Hollow Creek replacement bridges are due to recommence on 

18 March 2024. 

Final bridgeworks include construction of approach slabs, embankment earthworks and road safety barrier 

installations, with completion of both bridges expected by mid-June 2024. 

Construction of the new bridge at Arthur Creek will also commence this year, with clearing and site establishment 

works due to start by early April.  A side track will be opened to allow earthworks to commence and demolition of the 

old bridge structure. 

Key dates: 

• Tickalara Creek and Frog Hollow Creek bridge works recommencing 18 March 2024 

• Arthur Creek bridge works commencing 1 April 2024 

• Tickalara Creek and Frog Hollow Creek bridges to be completed by mid-June 2024 

• Arthur Creek bridge completion mid-October 2024. 

 

Traffic management 

Stop/go traffic management and speed reductions will be in place at the Tickalara Creek and Frog Hollow Creek site 

locations as works are completed over the coming months. Please allow additional time for your journey as you travel 

through these sites. 

A side track will be in operation at Arthur Creek from early April. 

For further project information 

To keep up to date on traffic impacts, please visit 

the Main Roads Travel Map.  

For further information you can also subscribe 

for updates on the 

https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/gnh-bridges/ 

or contact our Customer Information Centre on 

138 138. 
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